
 

Village of Orland Park Proclamation 
Honoring Toro Construction  

Business of the Month  
October 2024 

 

Whereas, The Village of Orland Park is proud to recognize outstanding local businesses that 
contribute to the community's economic growth, diversity and vitality; and, 

Whereas, Toro Construction was opened by Socorro Vazquez and Luis Vasquez in 2004. During 
expansion in 2021 they decided to open a location in Orland Park; and, 

 
Whereas, Having a passion for skilled trades and a commitment to fair labor practices they were 

inspired to create a safe and equitable work environment leading them to open a union company that would 
ensure that workers receive fair wages, benefits, and training opportunities. The quality and craftmanship 
that comes from Toro Construction is significant. Ultimately it is about making a positive impact on their 
employee’s lives and the projects they undertake; and,  

 
Whereas, Growing up in a family that valued hard work instilled a deep appreciation for the 

construction trades, having mentors in the industry who demonstrated integrity, skill and a commitment to 
quality, and a lifelong fascination with construction and design significantly influenced Luis to open the 
business; and,   

 
Whereas, Toro Construction’s involvement in the community extends to working with Orland Park 

Mayor and local officials through various events and sponsorships. Building these relationships helps the 
business stay engaged with the needs of their community and allows them to contribute in meaningful ways; 
and,  

Whereas, With projects finished on time and within budget, being the first Hispanic company to 
receive the GC of the Year award from HACIA, and the dedication of Toro Construction to excellence 
reflects positively on our Village and serves as an inspiration to other businesses; and, 

  Now, therefore, I, Keith Pekau, Village President of the Village of Orland Park, Illinois in the 
Counties of Cook and Will, do hereby extend the gratitude of the entire community to Toro Construction 
for exceptional service to the community and hereby proclaim Monday, October 7, 2024 as Toro 
Construction Day in the Village of Orland Park.  
 
Signed: _________________________    Dated: October 7, 2024  

Keith Pekau, Village President 
Village of Orland Park 


